
 

 

August 2023 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 
The August meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 
order on Saturday, August 19, 2023 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 
Baptist Church at 6:09:49 PM by President Mary Lampert and the traditional gavel. 
“Welcome to the auction.” 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Programming Director Judy thanked Gary for hosting the picnic the previous month. 
 
New couple Martin and Misty said that their church in Hazel Green would be willing to 
host NASFA meetings if we leave Willowbrook. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Martin and Misty paid club dues. 
 
Sam had a fanzine if anyone wanted it. The NESFA fanzine went to Doug. 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
The website hasn’t been updated with that information yet, so call the hotel to get 
reservations in the room block. 
 
Judy explained the history of Not-a-Con to the new couple. 
 
It’s getting about time to order t-shirts, once they get the ordering information on the 
website. 
 
Donations of food and drink will be welcome. 
 
Thanks to all the recent rain, Mike Stone had a bumper crop of produce from his garden 
available. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 6:19:59 PM. 
 
The more-or-less annual NASFA auction served as the August program. It earned $113 
for the club. The After the Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 
 


